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It is a bad idea to disenfranchise those with mobility issues to make them participate 

in elections only if they are physically able to go to a voting location. 

Vote-by-mail has been an overwhelming success in Oregon, increasing voter 

participation in elections since established. 

Leave a good thing alone. Do not abandon vote-by-mail! 

 

KH 


